
FUBS NEWS
Wow – what a fantastic Summer Fair!  Thanks to your incredible support, we are absolutely
thril led to announce that together we raised almost £5,000! 

That’s right – FIVE. THOUSAND. POUNDS!

From cake stall to teddy tombola, raffle t ickets to face paints, you helped us make it a
day to remember. Every ice cream bought, t icket purchased, and prize won helped bring in
much-needed funds for our wonderful school.

THANK YOU TO OUR AMAZING VOLUNTEERS
A HUGE thank you to every single volunteer who baked, sold, t idied, l ifted, face-painted,
organised, and smiled through it all .  These events simply can’t happen without you – and
we’re beyond grateful.

We’re proud to share that FUBS has donated over £26,000 to the school this year! Your
fundraising has helped to improve resources, school experiences, and learning
environments for all our children – from playground upgrades to enriching workshops and
new classroom materials. This is what community looks l ike 

ARE YOU PLAYING

ENTER THE SCHOOL LOTTERY HERE!

,

WE NEED YOU – JOIN THE FUBS COMMITTEE!

FUBScontact@gmail.com
JULY 2025

To keep the momentum going, we need new members to join the FUBS
committee in the new school year. Most urgently, we are looking for:

A new Chair  or Co-Chairs
Someone to help us write funding bids
Parents will ing to lend a hand at events or behind the scenes

No experience needed – just enthusiasm! Whether you can spare an hour a month or help
at an event once a term, every bit counts. Without enough support, we simply can’t keep
FUBS running – and that means fewer fun events, less fundraising, and missed
opportunit ies for the school and our children.

Please keep coming to our events, chipping in where you can, and spreading the word.
FUBS isn’t just a committee – it’s a community ,  and it’s one of the things that makes our
school so special.

Save the Date!  -  Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will  take place in September – exact
date and time to be confirmed when we’re all back. This is a great opportunity to hear
what’s planned, get involved, or simply f ind out more about what we do.

We’ll also be looking for Class Reps  to help support the committee, build l inks with
parents, and share key updates. If you’re fr iendly, organised, and up for helping us rally
the troops in your year group – we’d love to have you on board!
Let’s keep making magic happen for our kids. 

With heartfelt thanks,
The FUBS Team

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/upper-beeding-primary-school?utm_campaign=cause-page-social-share&utm_source=cause-page&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink

